

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

September 7, 2006

Katina Robertson-Johnson Common Council/City Clerk's Office City Hall, Rm. 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Ms. Robertson-Johnson:

This is to notify you that the Chair of the Licenses Committee, Ald. Jim Witkowiak, has decided not to schedule the revocation hearing related to the premises at 4001 W. Fond du Lac Ave. ("All Stars Sports Bar & Grill") on Monday, September 11<sup>th</sup>.

You will be notified when it is rescheduled.

(Lonha DE

Sincerely,

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk